
President's Message 

 

Happy Spring!  Things are heating up outside as well as in our studios as we wrap up the school 

year very soon.  Good luck with your festivals and recitals! 

 

Please come to our Monthly BAMTA presentation: 

 

Leila Viss - "Do Simple Better" - Wednesday, April 18th, 10:00am at Harvest Baptist Church in 

Gunbarrel. 

 

If you've seen Leila Viss present before, you know how fabulous she is.  She is a piano teacher 

who stays on the cutting edge of technological tools for the studio, and she's always full of fun 

ideas.  If you haven't seen her present, this is a prime opportunity.   

 

General  Meeting will be at 9:00am Wednesday, April 18th. 

NO 8:15am Board Meeting this month.   

 

We are in need of some BAMTA positions to be filled this coming year.  Please let me or any 

other board members know if you are interested: 

First Vice President 

Newsletter Chairperson 

Directory Chairperson 

Membership Chairperson 

 

No experience needed.  We will make sure you know everything you need to know.  And you 

can count on lots of support from other BAMTA members.  Serving in the association is a great 

way to meet other members and make lasting friendships.   

 

State Conference is coming up, May 31st - June 2nd.  For more information, go 

to:  http://www.comusicteachers.net/conference 

 

See you Wednesday, 

 

Liz Nelson 

BAMTA President 

 

  

http://www.comusicteachers.net/conference


BAMTA Presentation 

The presentation this month will be Leila Voss, "Do Simple, Better"  Leila is an educator, 

blogger, massive resource expert, and a lovely person.  Her website says: Life centers around the 
piano bench for me. I enjoy writing about this obsession—oops, I mean profession—focusing on my favorite 
key topics: the iPad, teaching tips, creativity and at least 88 others. – Leila Viss 
 

 

 

 

 

Outstanding High School Senior Award Deadline 

Do you have an outstanding High School senior?  Consider nominating your student for the 

BAMTA Outstanding High School Senior Award.  It carries a $200 stipend and a certificate of 

merit.  Please submit a letter of recommendation and a resume of the student's musical 

accomplishments to Richard Capp by Saturday, April 21, 2018.   

Richard Capp 

3350 Loyola Ct.,  

Boulder, CO 80305 

capprj@gmail.com 
 

mailto:capprj@gmail.com

